
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brian Moore  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Carmen  
 
Deputy Mayor Perrelli definitely does not speak for me by going against the directives of public health, 
the Ontario Government and the Federal Governments COVID-19 measures. 
Brian Moore 
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